

Unionization and Collective bargaining in higher education - Newsletter from Hunter College center, November, 2016

Posted on December 5, 2016 by Eric Fure-Slocum

Here's the <u>November installment of The National Center E-Note</u>, a monthly electronic newsletter containing research and analysis relevant to unionization and collective bargaining in higher education and the professions.

The newsletter covers adjunct or contingent faculty organizing, as well as graduate student organizing, at a number of colleges and universities. Thanks once again to LAWCHA member William A. Herbert, Executive Director of the National Center for the Study of Collective Bargaining in Higher Education and the Professions, Hunter College.

The Center is also hosting an annual conference on collective bargaining and unionization in higher education and the professions, from March 26-28, 2017.

Please note that adjunct faculty, postdocs, and graduate student employees qualify for special registration rates.

Author



Eric Fure-Slocum